
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
The Metro East Chapter Charity Committee is proud to announce the fourth charity we will focus on for the 
2009 fundraising year. During the months of November and December, we will collect donations for 
Gleaners Community Food Bank of Southeastern Michigan.  
 
Gleaners has been serving our communities since 1977, distributing to more than 400 agencies in 
Livingston, Macomb, Monroe, Oakland, Washtenaw and Wayne counties.  Every $1 in cash donations pays 
for three meals! Collection bins for canned goods will be available for your credit union.  If your credit union 
is interested in supporting this campaign, please contact the charity lead committee member shown below 
for any necessary supplies or information.  
 
By unifying our charitable efforts, we reach out to all credit unions in the Metro East Chapter to assist in 
providing nutritious food and meals to many in our community that are experiencing hardships.     
 
We are committed to outreaches of all kinds and have been very successful in supporting many worthy 
causes since the formation of the committee in February 2007.   
 
For additional information or questions, please contact: 
 
Aaron Smith     Premier Financial Credit Union 
Committee Member (586) 416-3706 
Charity Lead  asmith@premierfinancialcu.org  
 
Any member of our committee can also be contacted for any questions on how to get involved.  Contact 
information can be found at the Web site link shown below. 
 

Visit the Metro East Chapter Charity Web site at http://metroeast.mcul.org/171.php 
for a list of committee member contacts and 2009 charities. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Attention: 
CEOs, CELOs, Department Managers, Human Resource Managers, Branch 

Managers, Supervisors, and Staff 


